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" DESCRIBE THE PRESENT AND ORIGINAL (IF KNOWN) PHYSICAL APPEARANCE

The Juan de Anza house was built sometime about 1820-18UO. It clearly demonstrates a 
type of building which was widely used in California during this period. It is simply 
constructed of poles and mud bricks, and is therefore limited in height and in its 
fenestration. The water-solubility of the adobe brick was a continuing problem, and the 
use of a covered verandah was the most obvious solution to protect the walls.

Until Thomas Larkin introduced the marriage of the timber-frame with the indigenous 
adobe construction in his Larkin House at Monterey in l835» the type of structure re­ 
presented by The Anza House was certainly that which was most common. The low and 
somewhat dimly-lit building has an entrance near the western end of its north facade, 
giving way to the single room within. A number of features of the house are noticeably 
from another period, most obviously its frame addition at the south side, but also the 
redwood-shingled roof, the six and twelve pane windows, and the double doors at the north 
side. The whitewashed plaster, covering the adobe walls of the Anza House, is in some 
places chipped away, notably on the western end, thereby revealing clearly the shell 
of the building.
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STATEMENT OF SIGNIFICANCE

The Juan De Anza house at San Juan Bautista is an excellent example of a small, one- 
storey California adobe, built during the Mexican period. The structure's frame addition 
at the rear reflects a later, American influence. The Anza House may profitably be 
compared with the Castro adobe nearby, the former illustrating the limitations of the 
Mexican, adobe, style of building, the latter, the more free Monterey-colonial style.
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VERBAL BOUNDARY DESCRIPTION

The small two-room adobe Anza House at the northwest corner of Third and Franklin 
Streets in San Juan Bautista, is bounded quite simply by the city lot on which it 
stands. That lot occupies approximately 1/U acre and comprises only this structure.
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